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Happy Thanksgiving! The days are turning cold and gray, but we're thankful
for the opportunities to share our resources and make connections with so
many of you. As we look to the holiday season, we have a new schedule of
events, including lectures, exhibits and more. You can help support programs
like these on Giving Tuesday, just around the corner on November 29.

Sylvan Roots: A Celebration of Trees
Opening Reception

When: Friday, December 9, 5-7 p.m.
Where: Lloyd Library Sylvan Roots
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As winter approaches and we look toward the
holidays, trees are an ever-present part of the
season. Sylvan Roots showcases the Lloyd’s
extensive collection of books on trees spanning
four centuries, exploring topics including the
medicinal properties of trees, the fruits and nuts they bear, and the
economic uses of trees. Free and open to the public. Light refreshments.

Floral Empires: Plant Hunting and Painting in
Victorian Britain

When: Thursday, December 1, 7-8 p.m.
Where: Virtual Lecture

2022 Lloyd Fellow Lindsay Wells discusses her
research at the Lloyd Library in this virtual
lecture combining history, horticulture and art.
From orchids and azaleas to palm trees and



http://www.lloydlibrary.org
https://lloydlibrary.org/one-time-donation/
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_fUCk2A3ySnGE9NB4REqDXg
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/lloyd-library-holiday-open-house-tickets-444663800397

passion flowers, thousands of new plants entered British gardens from abroad
during the 19th century. Explore the history of British plant hunting

alongside the paintings of the Pre-Raphaelite Brotherhood—a group of
Victorian artists who filled their pictures with elaborate horticultural imagery
and botanical motifs. Registration required.

Register for this Virtual Event

Holiday Open House

When: Saturday, December 17, 9 a.m.-5 p.m.
Where: Lloyd Library

Slip away from the hectic activities of the holidays
with a stop at the Lloyd. Experience peace and calm
at the library as you explore Sylvan Roots and enjoy
hot chocolate and cookies.

Giving Tuesday

Make the Lloyd your donation destination for Giving Tuesday, November 29.
Donations to the Lloyd support programming, exhibits, research fellowships
and our many collections. The Lloyd is a 501(c)3 organization and your gift is
tax-deductible.
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Shop for Unique Gifts Online in our Redbubble Store
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Stay Connected
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The Lloyd will be closed November 24-25

in observance of Thanksgiving
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